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Where are they now? 
 
 

 
 

Rick Monk 
 
Paul Huxley, who was on 2TMT at Radschool Laverton 66-67, would like to get in touch with 
any family members of Rick Monk who was on 88 Teleg and who sadly passed away in Sept 
2015, with the hope of tracking down a mutual friend of Rick and Paul. If you can help, let us 
know and we’ll pass on the info to Paul 
 
 

 
Rocky. 
 
My name is Anne Humphrey and I am looking for a 'Rocky' who was based at Laverton Airforce 
Base in October 1971. At the time he would have been about 29 years old. I know it’s a long 
shot but if anyone knows or has information about Rocky or his full name, I would dearly love to 
get in touch with him. Unfortunately I know very little about him, only that he had a friend called 
Jim Kennedy and he would have known a girl called Delia O'Donnell for a short time. I would 
love to hear from anyone who can help.  
 
 
 

John Hicks. 
 
David Beattie writes, “Re Vol 38, Page 5, there is a picture of John Hicks (21 Eng).  I am trying 
to track down members who started on 22 Engineering Cadet Squadron in 1977.  A John Hicks 
was a member and I believe he may be in your photo.  Are you able to put me in contact with 
him? 
 
David – we don’t have any contact details for John Hicks – someone might be able to help 
though – tb 
 
 
  

http://www.radschool.org.au/magazines/Vol38/Page5.htm
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